
Secure Data Base (SDB) of STOMD/SDOMD
[bookmark: _GoBack]At the Meeting of the High Level Group of Eminent Experts to Strengthen SAARC Anti-Terrorism Mechanism (New Delhi, 9 – 10 February 2012), the delegation of Sri Lanka made a presentation on a web portal to be maintained in a Secure Data Centre in STOMD. The Experts recommended the holding of a meeting of technical experts from the Member States to discuss and review the technical requirements and functioning of the STOMD/SDOMD web portal maintained in a Secure Data Centre, once comments are received from all Member States. The Experts welcomed the offer of Sri Lanka to host this workshop and called for its launch at the earliest.  At the Fifth Meeting of Focal Points of STOMD (New Delhi, 30 May 2012), STOMD was requested to share the draft form of the STOMD Secure Database among the Member States in soft form in CD through the SAARC Secretariat for comments / views on its finalization.  The CD received from STOMD was circulated among the Member States by the SAARC Secretariat on 3 August 2012. 
 
At the invitation of the Government of Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka, the Meeting of SAARC Terrorist Offences Monitoring Desk (STOMD) and SAARC Drug Offences Monitoring Desk (SDOMD) on the Establishment of STOMD/SDOMD Secure Data Base was held in Colombo on 10-11 September, 2015. 

